From: World Intellectual Property Organization < info@spc-gmh.org >

Sent: 31 March 2020 11:31 Subject: INVOICE UPDATE!

Dear Partner,

We're currently undergoing annual bank reconciliation audit and reviewing the company outstanding balances, therefore re-concern with us as your records shows.

- (1) send us a list of the open invoices and outstanding payments according to what your records shows.
- (2) Hold on with any payment to avoid credit error as a result of the ongoing audit with our bank account.

We apologize for any inconvenience at this time and thank you in advance for your cooperation and understanding.

If you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me for further assistance.

NB: With the daily increase in the spread of COVID-19, we urge you to be safe and keep safety all time.

Sincerely Yours, Head of Accounting World Intellectual Property Organization 34, chemin des Colombettes CH-1211 Geneva 20, Switzerland

-----

This e-mail is confidential. If you are not the intended recipient you must not disclose, distribute or use the information in it as this could be a breach of confidentiality. If you have received this message in error, please advise us immediately by return e-mail and delete the document. The address from which this message has been sent is strictly for business mail only and the company reserves the right to monitor the contents of communications and take action where and when it is deemed necessary. Thank you for your co-operation.